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On November 14, Defense Minister Kishi held a telephone conference 
with Acting Defense Secretary Miller based on the request from the U.S. 
side. At the outset, Secretary Miller offered his greetings as a new Acting 
Defense Secretary. They exchanged their views on the situation of the 
Indo-Pacific region, and confirmed that Japan and the U.S. will cooperate 
even more closely for the regional peace and stability. 


